If you employer does not apply for the wage subsidy for you can lodge your concern through the number and email below or and report the breach to www.together.org.nz/covid-19-work-rights . Information is being gathered to whether there is a systemic problem with poor employer behaviour. 

Go to https://covid19.govt.nz/government-actions/financial-support/
Also https://www.rnz.co.nz/news/national/413059/wage-subsidy-and-workers-rights-your-covid-19-questions-answered
 www.employment.govt.nz then select Coronavirus
Dave Marrer (ChCh) 021 08271472 for employment related issues
